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March 17, 2020 

 

Dear Paulding County School District Community, 

This letter is to inform you that due to the ongoing COVID-19 coronavirus event, the school district has officially 
canceled all school-related activities, field trips and events to at least April 13, 2020. This decision is in the best 
interest of keeping our students and staff healthy and safe. 

Please continue to monitor the school district’s COVID-19 Coronavirus Updates Web site for information at 
www.paulding.k12.ga.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Brian Otott 

Superintendent 

http://www.paulding.k12.ga.us/

